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Kate Nolen Named to Missouri Power List for Family
Law

October 27, 2021

(KANSAS CITY, MO) October 27, 2021 — Lathrop GPM Counsel Kate Nolen was named to the Missouri

Lawyers Media "Power List" for Family Law.

Nolen co-chairs the firm's Pro Bono Committee, serving to organize and support the firm's commitment to

pro bono and community service. She combines the passions and talents of the firm's attorneys with the

vast pro bono opportunities available within the firm's various office locations. Nolen also handles some of

the firm's juvenile appointments, representing both parents and children in family court.

Nolen has also received the Impact of the Year Award from the National Council of Juvenile and Family

Court Judges in 2021 and an Up and Coming Mentor Award from Missouri Lawyers Weekly in 2019.

The "Power List - Family Law" features the most powerful family law attorneys in Missouri as identified by

Missouri Lawyer Media. The list is based on published appellate cases, interviews with attorneys and other

leaders around the state, and the archives of Missouri Lawyers Weekly.


